
Margie Wiggin - Board of Library Trustees 
 
As you may know, I love Hopkinton’s charm, schools, and natural resources. I was 
considering a run for Planning Board or Board of Selectman, but am pleased that there 
are many good candidates for these positions, and have decided to run for Board of 
Library Trustees. I have been on Youth Commission for many years, on Cultural Council 
before that, and have worked in the Hopkinton Schools for 11 years. I have written some 
children’s books, published through Amazon, and worked as a Library Assistant at 
Hopkins School as well as in Wellesley as a Library assistant in High School. My mother 
worked as a Children’s and Reference Librarian in Wellesley for 30 years, so Libraries 
and books are near and dear to my heart.  
 
I must also say that I am delighted to endorse the candidacies of Muriel Kramer for 5-
year Planning Board, Amy Ritterbusch for 5-year Planning Board, Kelly Karp for 3-year 
Planning Board and Irfan Nazrullah (grew up in Hopkinton and still here as a lawyer 
now) for 1-year Planning Board. I also very enthusiastically support and endorse 
Amman Haidri for Board of Selectman. Amman is very accomplished and experienced 
in business and finance and will be an excellent addition to our already excellent Board 
of Selectmen.  
 
Let’s work together to keep Hopkinton the charming, historical, naturally beautiful, 
friendly and special place it has been.  
 
Margaret Wiggin (Margie)  
Cross St. 


